
1105-0099 (USM-600) Revision Justification – December 2017

The original version of form USM-600 did not reference Aviation Security Officers (ASO) because it was 
“assumed” the term District Security Officers (DSO) also referred to ASOs. The update clarified this 
ambiguity by adding ASOs to the form. The update also clarified some ambiguity in a few of evaluation 
factors and added 2 evaluation factors specific to ASOs. It is not expected these clarifications will 
increase the physician’s burden. Furthermore, it is expected the physician’s workload will decrease 
because of the elimination of the requirement to attach any lab/screening forms or results to the form.


